
 
 

 

                              
        

                

 

                                                

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

    

 

   

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
December 7, 2021 

Burglary led to Pursuits 

Adams County, Colo. (December 7, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a burglary that led to short pursuits and the recovery 

of two stolen vehicles. 

On December 7th, 2021 at approximately 5:30 a.m. deputies responded to a business in the 6800 block 

of Broadway for a report of a burglary in progress. The business owner notified our dispatch center that 

multiple people and vehicles were at the business. 

As deputies entered the area, they encountered three vehicles leaving the business and multiple 

pursuits began. Two of the vehicles were last seen heading southbound on Broadway and another 

headed eastbound on 62nd Ave. 

The vehicle pursuits were all discontinued shortly after they began due to morning traffic. Shortly after, 

we received reports of a carjacking at E. 58th Ave. and Washington St. with a suspect vehicle matching 

the description of one of the vehicles that fled the initial burglary. The carjacking victim described the 

suspects as two males, one with a gun, who stole his 1994 gold Toyota Camry. 

The suspect vehicle left at the scene of the carjacking and another vehicle that fled from the initial 

burglary were both recovered and will be processed for evidence. 

Deputies do have one suspect in custody from one of the vehicles that fled. Detectives are conducting 

interviews of that suspect, witnesses, and examining physical evidence. 

This investigation is preliminary and ongoing. We are asking that anyone who knows anything about 

these incidents or has seen the 1994 gold Camry (CO license ABT V95) to please call 911. Do not 

approach the vehicle or suspects. 

--END--

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 



 
 

 

                

 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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